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· Develop increased capacity through installation 
of goal posts in growing communities, innovative 
settings and schools.

· Increase quality and functionality of field of play 
supporting infrastructure.

THE AIM OF THE 
PROGRAM IS TO

Applications are welcomed  
from South Australian based:

· Affiliated Australian Rules Football Clubs

· Schools/Tertiary Institutions

The subsidy is only eligible for projects where the 
goal posts are purchased through PILA

ELIGIBILITY

Successful applicants will receive a subsidy of 
$1000 toward their PILA goal post purchase 
which will be applied to the final invoice.

FUNDING DETAILS

Applications will be weighted based on 
confirmed funding sources and project need.

SELECTION CRITERIA

Round 1 | Opens 4 October 2022  
and Closes 31 October 2022

Round 2 | Opens 6 March 2023  
and Closes 3 April 2023

KEY DATES

Applications are to be submitted via SANFL’s 
online application portal (SmartyGrants) at 
https://sanfl.smartygrants.com.au/

APPLICATION DETAILS 
& LODGEMENT 
INFORMATION


